
 

Mylan Receives Tentative Approval for Fexofenadine Hydrochloride and Pseudoephedrine 
Hydrochloride Extended-release Tablets 

PITTSBURGH, May 6 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- Mylan Laboratories Inc. (NYSE: MYL) today announced that the U.S. Food and 
Drug Administration has granted tentative approval for Mylan Pharmaceuticals Inc.'s Abbreviated New Drug Application for 
Fexofenadine Hydrochloride and Pseudoephedrine Hydrochloride Extended-release Tablets, 60mg/120mg. 

Fexofenadine Hydrochloride and Pseudoephedrine Hydrochloride Extended- release Tablets are the generic version of Aventis 
Pharmaceuticals' Allegra-D® Extended-release Tablets. 

Mylan Laboratories Inc. is a leading pharmaceutical company with four subsidiaries, Mylan Pharmaceuticals Inc., Mylan 
Technologies Inc., UDL Laboratories Inc. and Bertek Pharmaceuticals Inc., that develop, manufacture and market an extensive 
line of generic and proprietary products.

For more information about Mylan, visit www.mylan.com .
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